
VETERANS 

YOU’RE NEEDED AGAIN! 
 

The Southwest Ohio VFW Memorial Team needs volunteers to 

honor our comrades as they are laid to rest.  As veterans 

ourselves, we understand the service and sacrifice you once 

gave to our great country, so we invite you to join our Honor 

Guard and Rifle Team as we render a final salute when our 

brothers/sisters-in-arms pass on. 

 

All veterans are welcome to join.  We’ll provide uniforms, 

equipment, and transportation to/from the cemeteries. 

 

For further information please contact: 

Phil Wingate, Memorial Team Commander, 513-515-4871. 


